
Newsletter 

 
 
 

Thank you for all the responses to our consultation on the school’s values and vision, 
we have had some very thoughtful responses and we will be looking at them in depth 
as a staff and with the pupil leadership groups.  If you haven’t completed the 
questionnaire please do so.   https://forms.office.com/e/XC5SD30a7B  
 
Also, thank you to all who have let us know that they are planning to attend next 
week’s Big Breakfast, if you are planning to attend please let the office know by 
Monday so we can plan for the numbers. 
 
Another busy week of learning around Falla Hill this week.  Most classes have been 
completing reading assessments with their class teachers, P6 have been doing their 
Europe project presentations and learning little bits of different European languages. 
P5 and P5/4 have been writing persuasively, P4 have been learning how to divide 
numbers in Numeracy.  P7 have been learning about prime numbers and P1 have 
been working on their letter sounds, P3 have been working on their digital skills and  
P2 have been showing off their reading skills. 

Updates & Reminders 
 

 Class assemblies this year will be showcased to parents & 
carers only, two reasons for this, one – to allow as many 
mums, dads, grandparents etc to attend as wish to and, two – 
we have more pupils in almost every stage now so space 
would be very limited if the whole school attended. 
 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/XC5SD30a7B


Falla 
 
 

Falla has been in P6.  He has been working on helping 
P6 with the Eurpoe project presentations, learning 
percentages in Maths.  He has worked with them on 
their ESTEAM project and completing the Daily Mile.  
This week Falla is in  

World Book Day & Big Breakfast 
Two events in two days – one for the pupils and one for parents/carers 

 
Thursday 6th March                                                                         Friday 7th March 

 
 

RRS Challenges 
 
 



 

Nursery 

'This week in nursery we have started our new topic 'Life cycles of Animals and 
Plants' which has came from the children's interest of living things.  We had the 
relaunch of our Big Bedtime Read which was a great success! The children wore 
their pj's and our special people came to hear all about the launch. The children 
looked very cosy and enjoyed taking their books home.' 

Fantastic @ Falla Hill 
Reaching for the Stars 

Reaching for the Stars is where children demonstrate being a responsible citizen, effective 
contributor, confident individual or a successful learner – which are the four capacities for learning 

in the Curriculum for Excellence. 

Confident 
Individuals 
 
Grayson – P1 
Jamie – P1 
Brody – P2 
Kruz – P2 
Mia – P2 
Beth – P2 
Theo – P2 
Andrew – P2 
Eilidh – P2 
Finn – P2 
Umamah – P3 
Jessica – P4 
Freya – P4 
Lomond – P4 
Emily – P4 
Lucas – P5 
Harper – P6 
Majority of P6  
Amelia – P7 
Connor – P7 

Responsible 
Citizens 
 
All of P2 
Kade – P2 
Brody – P2 
Finn – P2 
Blake – P3 
Charlotte – P3 
Lara – P5 
Momina – P5 
Ellis – P6 
Tyler – P6 
Ava – P6 
Rhys – P7 

Effective 
Contributors 
 
Indie – P1 
Myla M – P1 
Jack – P1 
Myla W – P1 
Wyatt – P1 
Jude – P3 
Jacob – P3 
Hassan – P4 
Leoni – P5 
Nojus – P5 
Ruby – P6 
Rameesa – P7 

Successful Learners 
 

 

Poppie – P1 
Noah – P1 
Lochlan – P1 
Jamie – P1 
Cole – P1 
Lotus – P2 
Jaxson – P2 
Carson – P2 
Avanna-May – 
P2 
David – P3 
Brooklyn – P4 
Taylor – p4 
Orla – P4 
Neily – P4 

Ellis – P4 
Charlie – P4 
Adam – P5 
Lucas – P5 
Cleo – P5 
Aria – P5 
Charlie – P6 
Rhys – P7 
Sophie – P7 

 

Diary Dates 

Term 3 2024-25 

  

Friday 7th March World Book Day – Big Breakfast – parents in 

Friday 14th March P5 & P5/4 class assembly – 9:10 

Friday 21st March P2 & P2/1 class assembly & learning display – 9:10 

Friday 28th March  P6 Class Assembly – 9:10 

w/b 31st March  Health Week 

2nd & 3rd April Parent consultation evenings & ESTEAM showcase 

Friday 4th April Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 22nd April All resume 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May INSET Day 

Wednesday 7th May Pupils return 

Monday 19th May Spring Holiday 

Friday 27th June Last day of term 

 


